Education Department
Assessment Committee
September 22, 2011

Present: Nancy Turner, MaryAnn Traxler, Insook Chung, and Kitty Green

The Assessment Committee met at 1 p.m. on September 22, 2011 to process
watching the webinar put on by Margie Crutchhfield from NCATE on program
recognition. We talked about the implications of ACEI and whether the dual
licensing in Elementary Education and Mild Interventions should be followed for
Elementary Education and Reading.

We talked about the five assessments needed for submission and whether we
wanted to submit using the Education Portfolio. How would it have to be changed to
meet SPA expectations? What will be needed from Secondary Education discipline
departments to use their comp to meet the local assessment of content knowledge?

Nancy & MaryAnn will use their flight to Ireland to talk about ACEI standards and
what we can use.

Kitty noted that we have to use an assessment twice and produce data from those
uses for full recognition. The problem we face is that SPA standards are changing
and we can’t submit until 3 years before the next visit.



